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CWSA SPRING CAFE 

Claude Watson’s annual Strings Night was on April 17th. 
Strings groups from all around the school all played one 
amazing performance which left the audience amazed. 
Some groups that played were the Grade 8 Strings Class, 
Chamber Strings, and more. Overall, it was an extremely 
enjoyable night for both performers and attendees.  
 
 

BOY’S CHOIR 

 

On Thursday, April 25, the grade eights hosted the 
Spring Cafe to help fundraise for their graduation 
celebration. They sold many different and delicious 
homemade foods during the two lunch breaks that the 
students were able to enjoy. A special thanks to all the 
teachers and parent volunteers that helped make this 
happen. The Spring Cafe 2019 was a huge and delicious 
success! 

On April 10th, CWSA participated in Pink Day. Students 
talked about the meaning of the day on the 
announcements, and the school handed out pink shirts 
to those who didn’t have any. Teachers showed the 
students a video made by Rainbow Club about the book 
Red. It emphasized the importance of individuality and 
self-identity. It was a day to realize the stigma and 
stereotypes against the LGBTQ+ community. We are 
very proud that Claude Watson has participated in this 
important event. 

 

PINK DAY 

On the 9th, CWSA Boy’s Choir travelled all the way to 
Calvin Church to perform in front of several other choirs. 
Although they had to wait a long time for their chance to 
perform, when they were finally able to sing they shone. 
They performed a programme consisting of Fly Me To 
the Moon by Frank Sinatra and Bonse Aba, a traditional 
African song. We’re proud of them for doing so well! 

MULTICULTURAL DAY 

This month’s spirit day was Multicultural Day! A great 
big thank you to all those who participated and 
represented their cultures well. We enjoyed seeing 
everyone’s cultural clothing and their appreciation for 
their culture.  Stay tuned for next month’s spirit day! 

EARL HAIG DANCE 

On April 9th, CWSA was among the multiple schools 
that showed up to watch Earl Haig students perform at 
their annual Dance Matinee. The dances that the 
students performed left us all in awe. From hip hop all 
the way to ballet, we saw a huge variety of splendid 
dances and enjoyed the whole experience quite a bit. 
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